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ADDENDUM #4 

TO 

SPECIFICATION AND CONTRACT DOCUMENTS 

October 28, 2020 

 

TO:  ALL PLAN HOLDERS 

FOR:  RFQ-001-2021 Owner’s Representative for Design Build Projects 
 
The purpose of addendum #4 is answer questions received to this date.  

1. In Section II of the RFQ, we see a reference to the proposed project manager as a “Licensed Professional 
Engineer.” Will the City allow a similarly licensed professional, a “Licensed Professional Architect” to be 
considered as an acceptable professional to serve in this role. Please confirm that a licensed professional 
architect can serve in the Project Management role on RFQ 001-2021.  
Answer: Yes, that is correct.  
 
Proposer must acknowledge receipt of all addenda on page 24 of the solicitation labeled     
“EXHIBIT 1” 
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